
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: Greg Madden [gmadden@madfab.com] 

Sent: Sunday, March 02, 2014 2:28 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Cc: Parsons, Susan 
Subject: Request to address Council on 3/12/14 

Karla and Susan, 
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I would like to request a brief address to the Mayor and City Council Wednesday March 12th to discuss 
the current and future impact that marketing and manufacturing the Portland Loo locally has to the success of 
Portland businesses, advocate groups and the City itself. 

The Portland Loo project was spear headed by Commissioner Randy Leonard in 2007 and supported by 
City Council over the last 7 years and it has had a significant positive impact that may not be known by all of the 
current Council Members and/or Mayor Hales. I would only need a few minutes to present some hands on 
information about the success of the Portland Loo to Council and the requirements for its continued success 
moving forward. I have invited other business partners, Loo advocates and both public and government 
supporters who have been instrumental in developing and sharing in the success of the Portland Loo project. If 
it's necessary to give council some indication of the numbers of attendees who will there, I'll try and get an 
accurate count after you confirm the address date. 

Thanks for your consideration in allowing me time at the Wednesday March 12th council meeting to 
make this brief address. 

Regards. 

Greg Madden 
President 
Madden Fabrication 
2550 NW 25th Pl. Portland, OR 97210 
503-226-3968 fax 503-242-2446 
www.madfab.com 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The materials in this electronic mail transmission (including all attachments) are private and confidential and are the property 
of the sender. The information contained in the material is privileged and is intended only for the use of the named addressee 
(s). If you are not the intended addressee, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of 
any action in reliance on the contents of this material is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission 
in error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone at (503) 226-3968 or send an electronic message to 
<mailto:gmadden@madfab.com>,and thereafter, destroy it immediately. 
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La Vonne Griffin-Valade 
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